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Kwame Nkrumah
September 21, 1909 - April 27, 1972 

Kwame Nkrumah was 
the first African-born 
Prime Minister of Ghana. 
His bold leadership 
helped bring Ghana to 
independence in 1957. 
Nkrumah was born in the 
British colony of Nkroful, 
on the Gold Coast.
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Keith Ellison
August 4, 1963 - Present

Keith Ellison was 
born in 1963 in 
Detroit, Michigan. 
Keith Ellison was 
the third born of his 
father’s five sons. 
He was the first 
Muslim to be elected 
to the U.S Congress.
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Barack Obama
August 4, 1961 - Present 

Barack Obama was the 
first African-American 
President of the United 
States. He was born 
in 1961 in Honolulu, 
Hawaii. His parents 
were Ann Dunham, 
who was a white 
American from Wichita. 
His father was from 
Alego, Kenya. 
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Angela Davis
January 26, 1944 - Present 

Angela Davis is a well 
known Political Activist 
in America. She is 
also an Author and an 
Academic. Born in 1944 
in Birmingham, Alabama, 
she was an African-
American activist who 
has always fought for 
women’s social Issues 
and civil rights.


